
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 12, 2017 

 

 

 

 

Dear Dr.  Kutney: 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your FRAP proposal, has been awarded for funding in the 

amount of $9,000. 

 

We have had to reduce the approved budget due to the limited funds we have available for the 

program, not necessarily because the request was considered excessive.  In an attempt to provide 

sufficient funds to get the project off the ground, we are approving amounts as shown in the table 

below. 

 

Project 
Budget 

awarded Fees Travel Supplies Animals Other Statistician 

Hepatic Steatosis and Cystic Fibrosis 

Related Diabetes $9,000 $7,700       $1,300   

 

Keep in mind it is your responsibility to apply the funds in the most productive ways to allow 

you to progress your project and remember that you have some funds available from the 

Education office restricted for travel and education purposes that may make your FRAP award 

go further. 

 

Please contact Ms. Laura Adams (Laura.Adams@uhhospitals.org) regarding charging procedures 

and allowable expenses. 

 

Congratulations and we look forward to the results of your project.  

 

With regards, 

 
Mitchell L. Drumm, Ph.D. 
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